
PLAYSPACE RENEWAL AT
Barker Gully Reserve, 
Gulfview Heights
Consultation Dates: 18 March to 8 April 2022

 www.salisbury.sa.gov.au/haveyoursay
   8406 8222
   city@salisbury.sa.gov.au
   @cityofsalisbury

Have Your SayHow you can 
have your say?
You are invited to have your say on this 
new proposed playspace. Let us know 
your thoughts by:

Completing the online Survey 
by scanning here:

or visit:
	 salisbury.sa.gov.au/haveyoursay

or by:
Visiting the Salisbury Community 
Hub in person and speaking with the 
Project Manager, Peter Young:

	 34 Church Street, Salisbury 
	 8406 8222
 city@salisbury.sa.gov.au

PROPOSED NEW 
PLAYSPACE



   www.salisbury.sa.gov.au/haveyoursay      8406 8222      city@salisbury.sa.gov.au       @cityofsalisbury

Have Your Say The feedback you provide will help to shape what will be built at the site.

Play tower with slide

Totem pole climb

Rocker

Swing set

Uneven bars

Rubber soft fall

The City of Salisbury is seeking 
your feedback on a proposed 
playspace renewal at Barker Gully 
Reserve, Gulfview Heights, which 
is scheduled to be built during 
the current 2022/23 financial 
year.
Council has developed a concept plan for the 
playspace that aims to provide a variety of 
attractions for community members of all 
ages. 

Comments can be provided via the online 
survey via the QR Code on the back of this 
brochure or by visiting: 
www.salisbury.sa.gov.au/haveyoursay

PLAYSPACE RENEWAL at Barker 
Gully Reserve, Gulfview Heights.

The concept plan has a focus on nature 
and inclusive play with proposed features 
including:

• Play tower with slide

• Swing set

• Uneven bars

• Totem pole climb

• Rocker

• Rubber soft fall through play
area

• Picnic shelter with seating

Picnic shelter




